
 

 

   

  

  
 

  
 

   
 

  
 

    
  

   
  

     

  
   

       
     

    
     

 

2023 USGS 104g Funding Opportunity Notices 

The FY2023 USGS 104g General funding announcements have been posted online. 

• National Competitive Grants (General) #G23AS00485:
https://www.grants.gov/web/grants/view-opportunity.html?oppId=346333

• Aquatic Invasive Species (AIS) #G23AS00483:
https://www.grants.gov/web/grants/view-opportunity.html?oppId=346316

• Per-and Polyfluoroalky Substances (PFAS) #G23AS00484:
https://www.grants.gov/web/grants/view-opportunity.html?oppId=346326

Budget templates and supporting materials for 104g proposals are available to 
download here. 

NOTE: All applications must be submitted through the State Water Resources 
Research Institute. 

Applications submitted through the Mississippi Water Resources Research 
Institute must be completed and submitted to MWRRI by April 3 to allow for 
internal review and processing to meet the USGS deadline of April 27, 2023. 

As in previous years, collaboration with USGS staff is strongly encouraged. Please 
carefully read the COLLABORATION BY FEDERAL EMPLOYEES section 
and Attachment 3 (104-g General ONLY). Note that a letter of support is 
required for ALL federal collaborations, regardless of whether or not it is 
funded. However, as in previous years, ONLY the 104g-General proposals enable 
a funded USGS collaboration. 


